TRI-GID

Notice of Meeting Cancellation

November 18,2020

Due to an unanticipated technical issue with our conference call line, we could not begin the
TRIGID Board of Trustees meeting scheduled for today using the call-in number included on our
Agenda. In order to comply with Open Meeting Law, we elected to cancel the meeting. We are
working to reschedule the meeting in early December once this technical issue is resolved. We
apologize for any inconvenience and we will notify you when the meeting is rescheduled. If you
have any questions, please contact me at 775-636-6126 or email swhalen@tri-gid.org

Thank you,

Shari Whalen, P.E., CPM
General Manager



